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I am writing this letter in support of keeping some type of hybrid 

CIT/RASC center open in Kilmarnock. Lancaster Sheriff’s 

Office will make available trained CIT deputies to man this 

center when the need arises. If this center is allowed to open it 

will help alleviate our agency having to drive to Gloucester when  

we are dealing with a mental subject. This will save many hours 

and not have to tie a deputy down for a majority of their shift. 

Please consider this center and feel free to contact me anytime. 

Thank you very much. 

 

Respectfully, Sheriff Patrick McCranie 
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